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As a former farmer for 20 years and knowledge of the C&H farm I would like to support their efforts
to maintain their permit. With company policies in place to prevent damage to our environment and
with the good stewardship that this family has demonstrated I think it ridiculous to prevent them
from getting permitted. This has been one of the most publicized farms in the state and they have
made every effort to maintain the safety of the environment where they farm and live.
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